
Clergy 

Father Gerard Marable, Pastor 

Deacon Tom Jennings 

 

Office Staff 

Ms. Bonnie Tilghman  

Mrs. Debbie Carroll 

Mrs. Damariz Cabrera 
 

Maintenance 

Mr. Alberto Carmenate 

 

Sacraments 

Baptisms 

Religious Ed - 

           Ms. Karen Loveland 

           Ms. Margarita Nieves 

Anointing of the Sick - 

           Fr. Marable 

Marriage-Dcn. Tom Jennings 

Reconciliation - Sat. 3:15 pm 

      at  St. Joan of Arc Church 

LA PARROQUIA DE SANTA JOSEFINA BAKHITA 
òUna Comunidad de Comunidadesó 

Parish Mission  

Statement 

As a sacrifice of  

praise the people of  

St. Bartholomew and 

St. Joan of  Arc  

welcome people of  

every race, language 

and way of  life 

around the table of  

our Lord Jesus Christ 

in an American  

African/Hispanic  

expression of  Roman 

Catholic worship.  

Sharing our time,  

talent and  

treasure in acts of  

justice, we proclaim 

the òGospel of Lifeó 

with and for the  

people of  Camden. 

òOnly Godó òThose who work, 

those who soldier, 

those who prayó 

        www.stbakhitanj.org 

Parish Center  

St. Bartholomew Church 

751 Kaighns Avenue 

Camden, NJ 08103   
 

Mass Times: 

Sunday:   7:30 am 

                11:00 am 
 

Office: (856) 365-0573 

Fax: (856) 365-0744 

 

Rectory 

St. Joan of Arc Church 

3107 Alabama Road 

Camden, NJ 08104 
 

Mass Times: 

Saturday: 4:00 pm (English) 

Sunday:    9:00 am (Spanish) 
 

Rectory: (856) 962-8642 

Fax: (856) 962-7123 



December 20, 2015 Sick List 
Please pray for those who are ill and those who care for 

them:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Five Year Anniversary Video 
There will be a showing of the video commemorating the Five Year 

Anniversary of St. Josephine Bakhita Parish on Saturday, Decem-

ber 19th after the 4:00 p.m. Mass and on Sunday, December 

20th after the 11:00 a.m. Mass at St. Bartholomew site for all 

those who have not yet had the opportunity to view it.  It includes 

the words of many parishioners and their experiences during the 

merger of St. Bartôs and St. Joan of Arc as a community of commu-

nities.  All are welcome! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rejoice! Our Savior is Born! 

Sunday, December 20th ~ 2:30 p.m.  

St. Joan of Arc Site 

Please join us for praise and worship in  

anticipation of the birth of our Lord.   
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Micheal Kors Handbag Raffle 
Drawing: Sunday, December 20th  

After the 11:00 a.m. Mass ~  St. Bartholomew site 

Chances $5.00 each or 3 for 12.00.  For tickets see  

Ruth Hamilton or any member of the Ladies Guild at  

St. Bartôs site.  Tickets available up to time of drawing. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for Las Posadas de Navidad 2015 

Now through December 24th ~ 6:00 p.m.  

each evening.  See bulletin board for list of locations. 

 Sun 12/20 7:30 am 

11:00 am 

Vivian Bryant/Loveland Family 

Curtis & Rachel Fisher/Cherryl Summers 

Wed 12/23 12 noon For the Needs of the Parish 

Sun 12/27 7:30 am 

11:00 am 

Joan Joyner/St. Josephine Bakhita  

Parish Family 

Peggy Murphy/St. Josephine Bakhita  

Parish Family 

 

 

Fourth Sunday of Advent 

Sat 12/19 4:00 pm For the Sick & Elderly & the Homeless 

Sun 12/20 9:00 am Fr. Ronald S. Falotico/ 

St. Josephine Bakhita Parish Family 

Thu 12/24 

 

8:00 am 

4:00 pm 

 

6:00 pm 

11:00 pm 

For the Souls in Purgatory 

For the Decôd. Members of the Marable,  

Hallahan, Jennings & Sieber Families 

Josefina Lopez/Margie y Familia 

For the People of the Parish 

Fri 12/25 11:00 am Ronald Evans/St. Josephine Bakhita  

Parish Family 

Sat 12/26 4:00 pm For the Needs the Parish 

Sun 12/27 9:00 am For Immigrants & those in  

Economic Hardship 

Announced Masses at St. Joan of Arc 

The Peopleôs Tithe 
Third Sunday of Advent: $ 

Retired Religious: $ 

50/50: $  

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

 

In  keeping with the Jubilee Year of Mercy and  

Compassion Our Parish Theme for 2016 is: 

òWorks of Mercy Enlarge the People of God.ó 

* * * 

ñMaking Upò 
     ñMaking upò is a phrase used among Catholic people who support 

their church by using the parish envelope system.   

     When someone misses Mass they place their usual offering in their 

envelope and set it aside.  The next time they attend Mass, they deposit 

two or more envelopes into the collection. 

     ñMaking upò is really not a burden or additional sacrifice; it is 

simply a new  habit.  By adopting this method of weekly support, you 

provide the parish with a stable and reliable income.  

* * * 

Announced Masses at St. Bartholomew 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

Entered Eternal Rest 
Peggy Murphy 
Joan Joyner 

* * * 



Fourth Sunday of Advent 

* * * 

* * * 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Sunday, December 27th ~ 8:30 am 

St. Bartholomew Site 

 
 

 

 

 

Stewardship Reflection 

 Stewards Prepare for Joy 
ñFor behold, when the voice of your greeting came to my ears, 

 the babe in my womb leaped for joy.ò   (Luke 1:44) 

When you hear the scripture readings and Gospel reading each Sun-

day, do you ñleap for joy?ò If not, donôt blame the lecturer or cleric, 

rather look inside yourself. Do you prepare for Mass each week as a 

Christian Steward or do you just show up and expect to be enter-

tained?  

 
 

Womenôs Discernment Group 
Are you seeking to know what God has in mind for your life?  If 

you are a single, Catholic woman, 17-35 years of age, who wonders 

if God is calling you to vowed life in our Church, consider meeting 

monthly with other like-minded women exploring this possibility to 

pray, share questions, and to learn more about the elements of reli-

gious life at the Franciscan Sistersô Mother Mary Joseph Micarelli 

Center of Hospitality, 1215 Kresson Road, Cherry Hill, NJ.  The 

Discernment group meets from 7-9 p.m. the first Monday of the 

month.  The next meeting will be Monday, January 4, 2016.  For 

more information to RSVP call (856) 848-6049. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Theology on Tap 

Gay & Catholic: Accepting My Sexuality,  

Finding Community, Living My Faith 

Tuesday, January 12, 2016 

7:00 p.m. doors open ~ 7:30 p.m. Presentation Begins 

Location: TRir Na Nog, 482 E. Evesham Road,  

Cherry Hill, NJ 

Admission Free ($5.00 donation suggested) 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

St. Bartôs Liturgical Ministers Schedule: 12/27/15 

Lectors:  

7:30 a.m.: Bernard Roney 

11:00 a.m.: Karen Loveland 

Eucharistic Ministers:  

Wilson Caldwell ~ Shirley Caldwell ~ Betty Atkins 

St. Bartôs Media Ministry Schedule:  

December 27, 2015 ~ 11:00 a.m. Mass 

Barbara Cerminara 

* * * * * * 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION PARISHIONERS! 

CHANGE IN CHRISTMAS MASS SCHEDULE! 
     The Christmas Eve and Christmas Day Masses at St. Bar-

tholomew Church have been moved to St. Joan of Arc Church 

due to a heating problem.  The Masses will be at 11:00 p.m. on 

Christmas Eve (Thursday, December 24th) and 11:00 a.m. on 

Christmas Day (Friday, December 25th) at St. Joan of Arc 

Church, 3107 Alabama Road in the Fairview section of Cam-

den, 08104. (THE CHRISTMAS  MASS SCHEDULE CAN 

ALSO BE FOUND ON PAGE 2, ANNOUNCED MASSES ~ 

ST. JOAN OF ARC SITE.) 

     The Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God Vigil will also be at 

St. Joan of Arc Church on Thursday, December 31st at 7 p.m. 

and NOT at St. Bartholomew Church. 

The Children's Christmas Prayer Service on Saturday, Decem-

ber 19th will be held at St. Bartholomew site FROM 4 TO 6 

p.m.ðNOT 2 TO 4 p.m. 

     The Christmas Cantata on Sunday, December 20th will be 

held at St. Joan of Arc site as planned.  

     It is hoped that the heating problem will be resolved soon. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Religious Give Thanks 
ñWe cannot begin to repay all who contribute,ò writes a Catholic sis-

ter, ñSo we pray to God, who is never outdone in generosity, to re-

ward you.ò  Heartfelt thanks for your donation to last weekôs collec-

tion for the Retirement Fund for Religious.  May God bless you for 

your goodness! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To get started with Electronic Giving, log onto  

http://stbakhitanj.org, click on the Parish Giving Logo,  

and follow easy instructions. 

Next Sundayôs Readings (12/27/15): 
First Reading: 1 Samuel 1:20-22, 24-28 (17C) 

Responsorial Psalm: 84:2-3, 5-6, 9-10 

Second Reading: 1 John 3:1-2, 21-24 

Gospel: Luke 2:41-52 

* * * 

* * * 

      May the love, peace & happiness the Holy Family 

share  fill your heart and home at Christmas and in the  

New Year.  Please note that St. Bartõs Rectory will be 

closed from Thursday, December 24th and will reopen  

on Monday, December  28th. 

 St. Joan of Arc Rectory will be closed 

from Thursday, December 24th and will  

reopen Tuesday, January 5, 2016. 

* * * 

* * * 

St. Josephine Bakhita Weekly Activities 

Sunday, 12/20/15: 

Religious Ed.-English 

Religious Ed.-Spanish 

Christmas Cantata 

 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

2:30 p.m. 

 

St. Bartôs Site 

SJOA School 

SJOA Church 

Saturday, 12/26/15: 

Soup Kitchen 

 

12-1 p.m. 
 

St. Bartôs Hall 

Sunday, 12/27/15: 

Adoration 

 

8:30 a.m. 

 

St. Bartôs Church 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 



 

Fourth Sunday of Advent                       

AUTO, HOME, LIFE, HEATH, BUSINESS 
 

LIBERTY INSURANCE SERVICES 

LOW DOWN PAYMENT 

IMMEDIATE COVERAGE 
  

 HOURS: 

 Mon. 9am-5pm                          Wed. 9am-7pm 

 Tue. 9am-7pm                           Thur. 9am-5pm 

 Fri. 9am-7pm                             Sat. 10am-2pm 
 

 Ph: 856-579-7185,  F: 856-579-7424 

 106 North Broad Street,  Woodbury, NJ 08096 

 

Certified Home Health Aides 

wanted. Must have current 

certification in New Jersey and 

Valid Driverôs license with proof 

of car insurance. Great pay, jobs 

available, Camden, Burlington 

and Gloucester counties. Very 

flexible work schedules -- Day-

time, evenings, weekends, positions are - available. We are 

looking for Reliable, Dependable and Caring people. We value 

our caregivers and we are looking for people who want to 

make a difference in someoneôs life.                

 Call 856-874-7800 to schedule an interview. 

 

PLEASE PATRONIZE  

OUR ADVERTIZERS  

and let them know you  

appreciate their support of 

the parish bulletin.   

Thatôs the best way to thank 

them for your bulletin. 

 

 

 
 

Save the Date ~  Mark your calendars! 
25th Annual Afternoon of Jazz, Plus 
Sponsored by the Diocese of Camden  
Black Catholic Ministry Commission  

Join them for fun, fellowship a superb dinner and 
dancing to the renown sounds of  To the Max 

Sunday, February 14, 2016 ~  3 to 8 p.m. 
$40.00 per person 

For more information call James Andrews,  
(856) 583-2907 or Lisa Scott Coley at 

lisascott6@verizon.net 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sick Visits 
If you or someone in your family is ill and would like a vis-

it from our clergy or a Eucharistic Minister, Please call St. 

Joan of Arc Rectory at (856) 962-8642.  

* * * 

MLK Blood Drive 

If you have never given blood, here is an op-

portunity to feel blessed.  It is a wonderful 

feeling to give blood to save the life or protect 

the well-being of another.  Children with Sick-

le Cell Anemia know what it feels like to re-

ceive blood which is more compatible with 

their own blood.  They have better remissions, 

and isnôt that what we want for our children?  

Come to St. Bartôs site on Monday, January 

18, 2016 between 8:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.  

Martin Luther King gave his life. Please give 

one unit of blood.  Any questions, call Betty 

Atkins at (609) 413-1701.   


